October 26, 2018

IT

While testing Adobe PhotoShop the deadly “blue screen” appeared. Computer # 7 is in a continual restart loop.
I suspect that the drivers need updating.
It’s imperative that this take precedence over other IT issues such as repairing Xerox machines or installing whatever.
Students must come first. This software is critical to the 3D Design course. I’ve been without software and unable to teach the course for close to 3 months. This is unacceptable.
Please address this ASAP.

Sincerely,
Robert Schuchman – Instructor, 3D design – SoCalROC
[bookmark: _GoBack]Schuchman5000@gmail.com
